
North Bay Parry Sound District Health Unit Clinics and Events

Thursday, November 2, 2023

Covid/Flu Clinic Elks Lodge

Date and Time: Thursday, November 2 10:00 am - 6:00 pm

Address: 325 Elks Ln, North Bay, ON P1B 7Z4

Walk in Flu shots

For more help booking an appointment for COVID vaccine, please call the Provincial Vaccine Contact Centre, 
available in more than 300 languages from Monday to Friday (excluding holidays) from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. Ea
stern time. Toll free: 1-833-943-3900 or visit website https://www.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/

 

After Hours Sexual Health Clinic North Bay

Date and Time: Thursday, November 2 4:30 pm - 7:00 pm

Address: 345 Oak St. W., North Bay, ON

Monday, November 6, 2023

Covid/Flu Clinic Bobby Orr Community Centre

Date and Time: Monday, November 6 12:00 pm - 6:00 pm

Address: 7-17 Mary Street, Parry Sound, ON

Walk in Flu shots

For more help booking an appointment for COVID vaccine, please call the Provincial Vaccine Contact Centre, 
available in more than 300 languages from Monday to Friday (excluding holidays) from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. Ea
stern time. Toll free: 1-833-943-3900 or visit website https://www.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/

 

Tuesday, November 7, 2023

After Hours Sexual Health Clinic North Bay

https://www.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/
https://www.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/


Date and Time: Tuesday, November 7 4:30 pm - 6:00 pm

Address: 345 Oak St. W

Wednesday, November 8, 2023

Covid/Flu Clinic SSJ Arena Sundridge

Date and Time: Wednesday, November 8 2:00 pm - 6:00 pm

Address: 14 Albert St N, Sundridge, ON, P0A 1Z0

Walk in Flu shots

For more help booking an appointment for COVID vaccine, please call the Provincial Vaccine Contact Centre, 
available in more than 300 languages from Monday to Friday (excluding holidays) from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. Ea
stern time. Toll free: 1-833-943-3900 or visit website https://www.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/

 

Thursday, November 9, 2023

After Hours Sexual Health Clinic North Bay

Date and Time: Thursday, November 9 4:30 pm - 7:00 pm

Address: 345 Oak St. W., North Bay, ON

Monday, November 13, 2023

Covid/Flu Clinic Bobby Orr Community Centre

Date and Time: Monday, November 13 12:00 pm - 6:00 pm

Address: 7-17 Mary Street, Parry Sound, ON

Walk in Flu shots

For more help booking an appointment for COVID vaccine, please call the Provincial Vaccine Contact Centre, 
available in more than 300 languages from Monday to Friday (excluding holidays) from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. Ea
stern time. Toll free: 1-833-943-3900 or visit website https://www.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/

 

https://www.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/
https://www.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/


Tuesday, November 14, 2023

Covid/Flu Clinic Elks Lodge

Date and Time: Tuesday, November 14 10:00 am - 6:00 pm

Address: 325 Elks Ln, North Bay, ON P1B 7Z4

Walk in Flu shots

For more help booking an appointment for COVID vaccine, please call the Provincial Vaccine Contact Centre, 
available in more than 300 languages from Monday to Friday (excluding holidays) from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. Ea
stern time. Toll free: 1-833-943-3900 or visit website https://www.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/

 

After Hours Sexual Health Clinic North Bay

Date and Time: Tuesday, November 14 4:30 pm - 6:00 pm

Address: 345 Oak St. W

Thursday, November 16, 2023

After Hours Sexual Health Clinic North Bay

Date and Time: Thursday, November 16 4:30 pm - 7:00 pm

Address: 345 Oak St. W., North Bay, ON

Friday, November 17, 2023

Covid/Flu Clinic Golden Age Club Mattawa

Date and Time: Friday, November 17 3:00 pm - 6:00 pm

Address: 464 Poplar St, Mattawa, ON, P0H 1V0

Walk in Flu shots

For more help booking an appointment for COVID vaccine, please call the Provincial Vaccine Contact Centre, 
available in more than 300 languages from Monday to Friday (excluding holidays) from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. Ea
stern time. Toll free: 1-833-943-3900 or visit website https://www.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/

 

https://www.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/
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Saturday, November 18, 2023

Covid/Flu Clinic Elks Lodge

Date and Time: Saturday, November 18 10:00 am - 4:00 pm

Address: 325 Elks Ln, North Bay, ON P1B 7Z4

Walk in Flu shots

For more help booking an appointment for COVID vaccine, please call the Provincial Vaccine Contact Centre, 
available in more than 300 languages from Monday to Friday (excluding holidays) from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. Ea
stern time. Toll free: 1-833-943-3900 or visit website https://www.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/

 

Monday, November 20, 2023

Covid/Flu Clinic Bobby Orr Community Centre

Date and Time: Monday, November 20 12:00 pm - 6:00 pm

Address: 7-17 Mary Street, Parry Sound, ON

Walk in Flu shots

For more help booking an appointment for COVID vaccine, please call the Provincial Vaccine Contact Centre, 
available in more than 300 languages from Monday to Friday (excluding holidays) from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. Ea
stern time. Toll free: 1-833-943-3900 or visit website https://www.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/

 

Tuesday, November 21, 2023

Covid/Flu Clinic Marcel Noel Sturgeon Falls

Date and Time: Tuesday, November 21 3:00 pm - 6:00 pm

Address: 219 O'Hara St, Sturgeon Falls, ON, P2B 2Y6

Walk in Flu shots

For more help booking an appointment for COVID vaccine, please call the Provincial Vaccine Contact Centre, 
available in more than 300 languages from Monday to Friday (excluding holidays) from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. Ea
stern time. Toll free: 1-833-943-3900 or visit website https://www.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/

https://www.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/
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After Hours Sexual Health Clinic North Bay

Date and Time: Tuesday, November 21 4:30 pm - 6:00 pm

Address: 345 Oak St. W

Thursday, November 23, 2023

After Hours Sexual Health Clinic North Bay

Date and Time: Thursday, November 23 4:30 pm - 7:00 pm

Address: 345 Oak St. W., North Bay, ON

Friday, November 24, 2023

Covid/Flu Clinic Magnetawan Commuity Centre

Date and Time: Friday, November 24 1:00 pm - 4:00 pm

Address: 4304 HWY 520 Magnetawan, ON

Walk in Flu shots

For more help booking an appointment for COVID vaccine, please call the Provincial Vaccine Contact Centre, 
available in more than 300 languages from Monday to Friday (excluding holidays) from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. Ea
stern time. Toll free: 1-833-943-3900 or visit website https://www.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/

 

Tuesday, November 28, 2023

Covid/Flu Clinic Elks Lodge

Date and Time: Tuesday, November 28 10:00 am - 6:00 pm

Address: 325 Elks Ln, North Bay, ON P1B 7Z4

Walk in Flu shots

For more help booking an appointment for COVID vaccine, please call the Provincial Vaccine Contact Centre, 
available in more than 300 languages from Monday to Friday (excluding holidays) from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. Ea

https://www.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/
https://www.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/


https://calendar.myhealthunit.ca

stern time. Toll free: 1-833-943-3900 or visit website https://www.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/

 

After Hours Sexual Health Clinic North Bay

Date and Time: Tuesday, November 28 4:30 pm - 6:00 pm

Address: 345 Oak St. W

Thursday, November 30, 2023

After Hours Sexual Health Clinic North Bay

Date and Time: Thursday, November 30 4:30 pm - 7:00 pm

Address: 345 Oak St. W., North Bay, ON

https://www.ontario.ca/book-vaccine/
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